Reporting positive COVID-19 tests to 377 MDG Public Health
Department of Defense civilian employees and contractors who work on base, and active-duty service members, along with their beneficiaries, must report all positive COVID-19 tests to the 377th Medical Group Public Health Flight by calling 505-846-3484 or 505-846-6507 and asking for either Capt. Nichols or Tech. Sgt. Warner. Public Health will begin collecting information: demographics, symptoms and when they began, travel, pertinent medical information, vaccination status, suspected mode of transmission, number of close contacts, etc. They will also give instructions on how to proceed. 
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